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Bealings School

01473 622376
11th November 2020

Dear Parents & Carers

At this time we would normally be planning and rehearsing the KS1 Christmas Production but unfortunately this year it is not possible.

Instead we are planning for separate KS1 & KS2 outside productions in the summer term when hopefully rules will be eased.

Thank you for your understanding at this difficult time for us all.

Best wishes

The Bealings Team
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